

Morris Hills High School



520 West Main Street · Rockaway, NJ 07866-3799 Todd M. Toriello, Ed.D. • Principal • 973-664-2301

December 2024

Dear Parent(s)/Guardian(s),

Another phase in the growth and development of your teen is rapidly approaching. Decision-making time is at hand for present eighth graders to determine next year's curriculum choices for entering Morris Hills High School. The school counseling staff, for both your present middle school and our high school, is now seeking your assistance in selecting the proper courses for your child's future.

In an effort to present our curriculum and other offerings at Morris Hills High School, a special program for incoming eighth grade students and their parents has been planned. The format will include an explanation by our teachers of the various course options open to incoming ninth graders. Additionally, an overview of co-curricular and extra-curricular opportunities, a question and answer period, and a chance to talk with the high school counselors, will also be available.

Please set aside the date of Tuesday, January 7, 2025, from 7:00PM to 9:00PM and join us for what we hope will be an informative meeting. We will begin the night's program in the auditorium. Please use the front entrance doors that lead to our main gymnasium. Also, we ask you to bring your eighth grader with you and to sit with your child throughout the program.

Prior to the program, student leaders will be conducting campus tours of the building from 6:00PM to 6:45PM. If you are interested in participating in a campus tour, please report to the Main Gymnasium to meet the student leaders. Small group tours will go out every ten minutes.

We thoroughly look forward to seeing you on Tuesday, January 7th as we all embark on a new educational journey, supporting your child to the maximum extent possible while working together as a team.

In the Spirit of Partnership,

Todd M. Toriello

Principal